
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Dear Members and Supporters, 
The Annual General Meeting of the TTSPCA Tobago has been postponed to 
27th June, 2018, 5pm at the TTSPCA Tobago Animal Shelter. Please RSVP to 
indicate attendance by email to ttspcatobago@mail.com or phone at 639-2567. 

At the AGM, the new Management Committee for 2018 – 2019 is elected. Nominations 
are invited for executive membership, i.e. Chairman, Vice Chairman, Secretary and 
Treasurer. Any person that has been a member for more than three months and is up to 
date on membership payments is applicable to become an executive member or ordinary 
committee member and also applicable to vote at the AGM. 

The Management Committee is a voluntary committee responsible for governing the 
TTSPCA Tobago Branch and its affairs. Attendance is mandatory for persons wishing to 
be an executive or ordinary committee member. We further encourage sub-committees 
for fundraising, volunteer coordination and public relations. For subcommittees, 
membership is not required. 

Nominations may be submitted by email addressed to the Chairman of the TTSPCA 
Tobago before 5pm  on the 20th June, 2018. Payments for new or updated 
membership will be accepted prior to the AGM, but not during. Please email or call 639- 
2567 with any further questions. 

It has been an honour to serve as Chairman of the TTSPCA Tobago for the 2017- 2018 
period. I hope that I can continue to assist the incoming committee on their journey of 
growth and improvement for the animals in their care and those that need it most. I 
encourage anyone that loves animals and seeks to be part of positive progress to join this 
dynamic organisation on its journey to success. 

Regards, 

Malouah Nicole Straker 
Chairman TTSPCA Tobago.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
27TH JUNE, 2018 AT 5PM 
TTSPCA TOBAGO SHELTER

DEADLINE FOR RSVP AND NOMINATIONS IS 20TH JUNE,2018. PLEASE EMAIL ttspcatobago@gmail.com or call 639-2567.


